
 

 JESSIE LEE PAC 
UP COMING EVENTS 

NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 
 

-QSP orders have been closed  as of October 29th.  Thank you to 
Everyone who had placed an order. 

 
-Every week for the month of November we have Hot Lunch.  Weekly 

reminders will be emailed to all of those Students who ordered.  If 
Parents can come out to help on those days that would be great. 

 
-T-Shirts were delivered to the Kindergarten Classes on Monday.  They 

look amazing.  PAC provided these to each student in the class as a 
welcome to the school. 

 
-T-Shirt and Hoodie Orders will be going out on Monday, November 4th. 
You have two options for ordering.  You will be able to go online through 
our Hot Lunch Program or there will be Paper Order Forms left at the 

Office. 
 

-Christmas Poinsettias: Order Forms will go out on November 4th. 
 

-PAC Meeting will be held on Monday, November 18th at 6:30pm 
in the Library 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
December 6th 

Family Movie Night 



 
 

 
 


